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TO:    Jane Blais, Eric Dube, Peter Murray  
 
CC:  Betsy Peters, Sarah Simmonds, David Ruff, Ken Templeton 
 
FROM:    Shannon L. Welsh, Superintendent of Schools 
   
DATE:  January 11, 2011 
 
RE:  Strategic Planning Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Strategic Planning Sub-Committee is scheduled to meet on Tuesday, January 18, 2011 
4:30 – 6:00 p.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 
   Agenda:  

 Review initial data 
 Review Communications plan for structure and invitations to the 

Community Education Conversation Forum 
 
 
Representatives from Great Schools will join us to present the initial data. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for March 3, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. at the Central Office. 
 
   
 

 


